
             

 

 

Over Thanksgiving we reflect on how grateful we are for the many wonderful people who have worked 

with us to protect the White’s Woods Nature Center.  Now, on Giving Tuesday, we need your generous 

donations to keep our work going strong into 2025. 

Here are two of our new 2025 projects for which we need your donation: 

• The FWW children and young adult nature education program to be run in concert with the 

Indiana Free Library. 

• Securing research consultants to assess the WWNC for endangered species, including the 

Indiana Bat and the flying squirrel.   Both the US Fish & Wildlife Service and the Pennsylvania 

Game Commission have indicated that White’s Woods is within the range of the Indiana bat; we 

have evidence that flying squirrels are in the surrounding area.  We need to permanently protect 

these species AND their White’s Woods habitat. 

Both projects will require extra funds.  Please help!  Even small donations will make a big difference. * 

If you would like to give a FWW donation as a gift, please let us know.  We will send the gift recipient a 

notice that you have donated in their honor. 

Here are two ways to donate: 

 Online:   

 

 

 OR:  Mail your donation to:      Friends of White’s Woods, Inc. 

               P.O. Box 1271 

           Indiana, PA 15701 

 

*All donations of $100 or more are eligible to receive a WWNC print.  Please let us know where to send 

your print.  

 

GIVING TUESDAY 

DECEMBER 3, 2024 

 

DONATE ONLINE 

CLICK HERE 
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